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Chairman Patten and members of the Senate Energy and Natural Resources 
Committee, thank you for the opportunity to share our concerns with SB 2379. I am 
Mary Massad and I serve as the President of the North Dakota Water Users 
Association. The Water Users Association is the state-wide member organization 
dedicated to protecting, developing, and managing North Dakota’s water resources. We 
have more than 150 members including local, statewide and regional organizations in 
North Dakota who have an active interest in water.  
 
Many of our members are rural water systems who have shared concerns with how 
SB 2379 could impact the important work they do providing clean and reliable drinking 
water to rural residents and small communities across North Dakota. When survey work 
is done for siting rural water projects, the general practice is to provide notice via mail. 
This practice is working with no measurable issues.  
 
If SB 2379 were to pass, rural water projects will take longer to complete at greater cost 
to both the state and local residents who pay for these projects. For these reasons we 
ask for a ‘do not pass’ on SB 2379. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide this testimony.  
 

 

 


